
 

Update: Fraudulent “PSA Informus” 
 
The PSA became aware of a document, an alleged “PSA Informus”, that is being circulated in 
Mpumalanga. The heading of the document reads:” For PSA members: Rural allowance for new 
categories of health personnel.” It was issued on 11/09/2018 (attached). 
 
Members should take note that such an Informus was never issued by the PSA. Members are requested 
to ignore the information on this document, as it is fraudulent. 
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